
 

Please refer to our comprehensive Pupil Privacy Notice on our website or hard copy held by the school office which records how 

we use information about you and what we do with it. 

 

 

  

 School Road 
Earith 
Huntingdon 
Cambs  PE28 3QB 
 
Tel:  01487 841868 
 
Email: office@earith.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Website:  
www.earith.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher:   Mr T Abbs 

 

3rd December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Reminder: Book your seats by Thursday 5pm  
 
Christmas Performance: Doors open 1pm approx. on Thursday 19th December. 
 
Who are your two guests?  Book your seats NOW: HERE 
 
Deadline: 5pm on Thursday 5th December 
 
We will be in a position to let you know if there are any additional seats you can book e.g for other 
family members at some point next week.  This will be communicated on a separate booking form if 
there are.  
 
Costume Reminder Letter: 
 
LINK  
 
Please do not buy donkey, camel, sheep or cow costumes.  Children will not be allowed to wear 
them.  Please stick to the guidance provided for uniformity. 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
The Earith Team 
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